1440 ON YOUR DIAL

IN THE WEST'S MOST WESTERN TOWN
SCOTTSDALE, ARIZONA + BOX 1177
SAFARI HOTEL * PHONE WH 5-1440

September 11, 1963

Mr, Ernest R. Cooper, Editor
National Radio Club
;38 East 21lst Street

- Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear !YMr. Cooper:

I am very pleased to answer your letter of September 3 and
verify your reception report. However, I am sorry that you
were caused the inconvenience of writing to us again.

At the time of the test the engineer got so many reports that

he asksd me to help him answer some letters. In the meantime

he left our station and he had some letters in his possession--
one of which was probably yours. Moreover, he 12ft no forwarding
address so I had no way of contacting him.

For the month of October the on-the-air hours for K W B Y will

be Sign On at 5:00 a.m. and ®ign Off at 6:00 p.m.M.S.T. At the

present time we do not anticipate any test programs in the near
.’-\ future.

Once again, I thank you for writing to us and I wish you much
success in your future DXing.

Sincerely,

E%éivzx> G Hwererd

%ane C. Hoerner
Secretary

jech

5000 Watts — Voice of Scottsdale



